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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

DISCOUNT CAR WASHES AVAILABLE FOR HUNTERS 
 

 DILLON (October 23, 2006) – Thanks to a $4000 grant from the Center for Invasive Plant 

Management at Montana State University to the Beaverhead County Weed District and the Bureau of Land 

Management in Dillon, hunters can receive a discounted car wash at The Mini in Dillon to help reduce the 

spread of weeds. 

 For a $4 discount, hunters can receive an under-carriage car wash at The Mini on Montana Street 

for their hunting vehicle when you show your conservation license.  Other partners besides BLM and 

Beaverhead County in the fight against weed spread are Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks and The Mini.  

The offer is valid for as long as the funds last. 

 The goal of the program is to prevent weed spread and possibly increase access to private land 

through hunter education.  Fewer weeds benefit wildlife, livestock, native species and taxpayers of 

Beaverhead County. 
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